
From:
Sent on:Monday, February 22, 2021 5:46:57 PM
To:
Subject: Re: Personal

Hello

Because of the winter weather outages, I am just reading youremail today. Thank you for communicating and
sharing withme. Legally I will have to call you the name that is on your birth certificate until a parent change it.
Please feelfree to reachout to me withanyquestions orconcerns.

Thankyou,

M.S. Ed, NCC, NCSC
9th/10th(A-G) Grade Counselor
Wingfield High School
601-371-4350

From:
Sent: Friday, February 19, 2021 3:32 PM
To:
Subject: Personal

I know that there'salot goingon and this may be ey insenetie of me but i am writing this email
today to tell you that i am non-binary. Meaning that i don't go by or identify withthe gender I was assignedat
birth. I now go by they/them pronouns and my name is R (R ). I haven't told my mother. So please
donttell my mom yet. I told you firstbecauseI feel like I can trust you.




